
PROJECT GRADUATION

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Believe it or not, you have a SENIOR! Get ready for a fast, busy year of memories.

If you aren’t familiar with Project Graduation, it’s an all-night post-graduation party just for Lakeshore High School

seniors. To make Project Graduation a success a LOT of money must be raised! And we NEED your help!! There are so

many ways to help: support our fundraising events, help us secure businesses for sponsorships, volunteer your time, and

send in monetary donations. The money we raise goes directly to the event. Our event pricing will depend on the

success of our fundraisers and sponsorships - so the more you can help us, the more we can do for your kids that night!!!

Here are some important dates and fundraising events:

● “Win the Day” T-shirt orders - due August 25 (forms were in first day of school packet).

● Raffle Ticket Sales - deadline to sell Wednesday, November 1, 2023; drawing at halftime Friday, November 3, 2023. We are

encouraging each SENIOR to SELL 10 TICKETS!

● Honeybaked Ham Gift Card Fundraiser - starts November 1 through Christmas (more info to come).

● Event Ticket Sales – available now; $30 until November 30,2023; $50 December 1 – March 26, 2024: $75 March 27-April 30

● Class of 24 $24/24 Fundraiser - starts in January, deadline to turn in Money, March 26, 2024

● TWO PHOTO activities for Project Graduation - deadline March 26, 2024

○ Send in digital action shots of your seniors along with their classmates of their high school years (Max of 5). Please

no screenshots. Please email these to lhspg2024pics@gmail.com with your SENIOR’s NAME in the subject line.

○ On an 8 ½” x 11” piece of paper or cardstock, create a photo collage of your senior. Pics can range from baby pics

all the way through their senior year. These will be displayed at Project Graduation event and stored in the time

capsule for their class. (example on our website under Senior Checklist)

● Event ticket pick-up on Cap and Gown day. May 2, 2024

● Essential Parent Meeting - March 26, 2024 6PM in the Library

Please click on the QR codes above to stay up-to-date with all important information and to make online purchases of t-shirts, raffle

tickets, and more. Forms sent home in “first-day packets” are also available for download on our website.

If you have any questions, you can email us at lakeshoreprojectgraduation@gmail.com
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